
Ministry of Education Code of Practice 

It is a requirement of the Ministry of Education that the following information be read by all applicants and their parents 

prior to application. 

Otamatea Christian School has agreed to observe and to be bound by the Code of Practice for the Pastoral Care of 

International Students published by the Ministry of Education. Copies of the Code are available on request from the 

School Office or click on the following link to download a copy from the NZQA Website -

http://www.nzqa.govt.nz/providers-partners/education-code-of-practice/ 

Copies in a variety of languages are also available on this link. 


